
14. PROPOSED NEW RIGHT OF WAY NAMES RR 8166

Officer responsible Author
Environmental Services Manager Bob Pritchard

Corporate Plan Output:  Subdivisions

The purpose of this report is to seek the Board’s approval of two new right of
way names.

1/15 WYCHBURY STREET

Three names (George Edward, Stoical and Barrett Lanes) were proposed for
this right of way at the 7 April 1998 Board Meeting, and all three were
declined. The history of the property has been researched in an endeavour to
find a  name, however,  no suitable name was found, the longstanding
owner’s name being ‘Cox’ which is already in use in Christchurch. The
names TULIP, BLUEBELL, FANTAIL and CHAFFINCH are put forward for
the Board to choose from.

2/19A HAMMOND PLACE

The name Swinford Lane was placed before the Board for consideration at the
18 June 1998 meeting, and was declined by the Board. The applicant has
requested the Board give further consideration to the name Swinford, and has
supplied more information on the historical significance of the name.
Swinford Farm is situated in North Canterbury near Hawarden, and is part of
the Horsley Downs Station. (The historic Horsley Downs Church is about
5km north of Hawarden)

Recommendation: That the Board consider the above two proposed rights of
way names.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That Tulip Lane and Swinford Lane be adopted for the

naming of the rights of ways at 1/15 Wychbury Street and
19A Hammond Place respectively.


